Office of Hon Karen Chhour

Minister for Children
Minister for the Prevention of Family and Sexual Violence

Ref: OIA-25-010

18 February 2025

Gus M
fyi-request-29947-8b54ae7d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Gus,

| refer to your official information request dated 31 January 2025 to Hon Karen
Chhour, Minister for Children and Minister for the Prevention of Family and Sexual
Violence (the Minister) for:

“all information you and your office holds that mentions or alludes to Tim Jago
since you became Minister in these roles”

The Minister and her office has not received and therefore does not hold any
information you have requested.

We are therefore refusing your request under section 18(g) of the Official Information
Act 1982 because the information is not held.

You have the right under section 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982 to seek an
investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information about how
to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone
0800 802 602.

Yours sincerely,

Office of Hon Karen Chhour

Private Bag 18041, Parliament Buildings, Wellington 6160, New Zealand | +64 4 817 6823 | k.chhour@ministers.govt.nz



